
  

 

2021 SHOW CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
 

  

 

All, 
Due to COVID 19, governing health departments continue to place restrictions 
on large events such as the Southeast Pool & Spa Show and it does not appear 
these restrictions will significantly ease in the immediate months. Consequently, 
we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 2021 Southeast Pool & Spa 
Show. All exhibitor registrations and deposits will be moved to our 2022 Show.  
Thank you for being patient and understanding in this difficult time. Please stay 
tuned for a 2022 Show date for Nashville.  
       
        Guy Larsen  
         President 
Southeast Pool & Spa Show 

  

 
 


